September 2017
Dear Parent/Guardian
From September there will be a limited number of places available for Years 3 & 4 for brass tuition in school.
If you would like your child to receive brass tuition at school the cost would be approximately £60 approximately each term, which includes the cost of instrument hire. The full amount is payable up front via ParentPay.
If your child wishes to discontinue their brass lessons a full term's notice will be required because of how the school is required to book the music service tuition.
If your child is eligible for free school meals because you are in receipt in benefits, or are pupil premium, there is no charge.
Your child would be taught in a group of no more than 5 children. Lessons will be taught by Tom Rushton from the Newcastle Music Service.
Please complete and return the reply slip below, to school by Wednesday 13 th September, if your child is interested. We will contact you to confirm places as there are a limited number of places available.
Kind regards,
Julia Bayes Head Teacher
Please return to the school office by Wednesday 13 th September.
I wish for my child, in class to take brass tuition and confirm I am happy that the cost would be approximately £60 approximately each term, which includes the cost of instrument hire. The full amount is payable up front via ParentPay.
If your child wishes to discontinue their brass lessons a full term's notice will be required because of how the school is required to book the music service tuition.
Signed Date